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From: veac@veac.vic.gov.au
To: veac@dse.vic.gov.au,

Submission for the investigation "Central West Investigation"
Submitted on 01-09-2018

Information provided by the author:

Title: Mr

First Name: Ian

Last Name: Woodhouse-Wardle

Description:

Hi, I REJECT ALL YOUR PROPOSALS for changes to bush access!!! [ am a
fossicker and spend a lot of time in the bush, camping and fossicking and pump
a lot of money into local community's economy's. I also organise an annual 4wd
group weekend getaway, which has the support of anywhere up to 30 vehicles

attending, which pumps money into the local community's. | REJECT ALL
YOUR PROPOSALS Cheers lan Woodhouse-Wardle

Click here to review and validate the submission
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